DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
CITY OF CHICAGO

April 12, 2017

Gordon Wayne Watts
The Register

821 Alicia Road
Lakeland, FL 33801

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: Gww1210@acl.com
Dear Mr. Watts:

On behalf of the Department of Planning and Development (DPD), please be advised we
are in receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. Your request was dated
and received on April 7, 2017. Specifically, the FOIA states and seeks the following
request for public records:

Please email me an audio file of the “Regular Meeting” of the Commission on Chicago
Landmarks, which occurred yesterday, Thursday, April 6, 2017 at 12:45 p.m. in City Hall,
121 North LaSalle Street, Room 201-A, 2" Floor.

Enclosed for your review is the CD disc of the audio file from the April 6, 2017 Commission
on Chicago Landmarks meeting.

Sincerely,

»
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Tony Binns
Freedom of Information Officer
City of Chicago Department of Planning anc Development

(312) 744-0986

121 NORTH LASALLE STREET, ROOM 1000, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602



